
HB0156          Favorable 

Education - Interscholastic and Intramural Junior Varsity and Varsity Teams - 

Designation Based on Sex (Fairness in Girls' Sports Act) 

 

I am writing in support of HB0156.  It is hard to believe this is even an issue.  Girls in the 
school system  deserve a fair chance in sports competition and allowing biological boys is 
not only unfair, it is dangerous for the girls!  This practice must not be allowed to continue.  
Therefore I am submitting favorable testimony on HB0156 in order to protect girls in their 
sports! 

 

Peggy Williams 

Severna Park, MD 
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